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Milan, 12th march 2020 

Dear All,  

nothing stops us, we don’t want to leave our boys! The moment 
is critical for everyone, but for those who in addition to 
compulsory isolation, in addition to linguistic effort, in addition to 
cultural barriers, beyond the effort of socializing "in person", do 
not even have the tools to stay connected with the world and 
with the social network it is really too much. 
 
 
Doing homework, a right for students, becomes an opportunity 
to get out of social isolation, to see a friendly face through a 
screen, an adult who is a reference, an educator who is an 
affection. The electronic log grinds exercises ... but not everyone 
can access to it, not everyone has the tools, not everyone has the 
connection and many therefore are alone. 
 

Guys we stay whit you, we call you, we study with you, we 
explain to you what is happening in this world that suffers and 
that now scares us a little and oppresses us, forcing us to stay at 
home. We know thath for someone  it means being alone. You 
are not alone, we are asking for help and every time we ask for 
help Mission responds. 
 

We would need new telephones with internet connection to give 
them to the kids, it is a metropolitan hoax that everyone has a 
cell phone, not everyone can afford more than a family phone, 
we would need phone top-ups, internet connection. We need 
some tablets or laptops, this is a luxury item for some but a 
fundamental tool since the COVID-19 decided to change our way 



of life. We know thath  the measure of intelligence is given by the 
ability to change when necessary 
 

Help us help our kids: they are the future and now, 

they are alone 
 


